Mr. Darren Greninger

National Institutes of Health

Office of Biotechnology Activities

6705 Rockledge Drive, Suite 700

Bethesda, MD 20892

RE: Gene Patenting and Licensing Practices and Their Impact on Patient Access to Genetic Tests Draft Report by Secretary’s Advisory Committee on Genetics, Health, and Society 

Dear Mr. Greninger:

I am writing to you today in response to the call for public input to the Draft Report by Secretary’s Advisory Committee on Genetics, Health, and Society.  

{INSERT INSTITUTION INFO HERE, i.e. research expenditures, areas of research, commercialization statistics, endorsed Nine Points to Consider in Licensing University Technology, etc.)

The SACGHS report contains extensive research and the authors should be commended for their thoroughness in outlining this very complex area of science.  However we are very concerned that policy options have been suggested which have no connection to said research.  We are in support of the detailed response the Association of University Technology Managers (AUTM) has submitted and direct your attention to the points made concerning the policy options (see attached). 

We appreciate the opportunity to provide input and look forward to additional research and analysis on this very important issue.  

Sincerely,

